
Question 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 

RE: NIBTS CHIEF EXECUTIVE DECEMBER 2023

Response 

I refer to your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 in 

relation to NIBTS Chief Executive December 2023

I am writing to advise you that the Department has considered your request and can 

advise the following in relation to your request under FOI/0092/2024 including your 

Subject Access Request. The Information attached is detailed below:

TAB A  NIBTS Chief Executive – Job Evaluation Request 

TAB B Job Evaluation Msg

TAB C   NIBTS CE JD Nov 2023 – final 8th Nov 2023 PDF

TAB D NIBTS Job Evaluation Request – Chief Executive – 

Submission 

TAB E NIBTS Job Evaluation Request – Chief Executive – 

Submission Msg

TAB F SSUB-0582-2023: SENIOR LEVEL RECRUITMENT – 

NIBTS EVALUATION REQUEST - Approval from 

Permanent Secretary 09.11.2023

TAB G Job Evaluation – email to Korn Ferry Msg

TAB H Job Evaluation – NIBTS Msg

TAB I Senior Executive Evaluation Outcome – NIBTS Chief 
Executive

TAB J Outcome Notification – NIBTS Chief Executive December 
2023 

TAB K SSUB-0679-2023: Outcome Report – NIBTS Chief 
Executive - Approval from Permanent Secretary 21.12 
2023



Subject Access Request

The Department does not hold any personal data in relation to this request. 

Attachments can be requested from Workforce Policy 
Directorate 

Date response issued 01/05/2024 
Reference Number 2024/0092 


